
                                   

CHESTER Water Commission 
CHESTER TOWN HALL 

Meeting Minutes 
 

07 September 2022 
 

Members Present:   Lyle Snide (Chair)                              Members absent: none 
                                 Bob Daley      
                                 Tom Bean                                          Others present: none                    
                                 
 

 

  
Meeting called to order at 6:06 pm. 
 
Item 1:  The minutes from the 02 September meeting were unanimously approved. 
 
Item 2: The short-term water operator position restructuring for future succession planning was discussed. A 

search for two water operators that meet our requirements for a 2T/2D primary water operator that was 
willing to train a prospective water operator or a 1T/1D operator for a 2T license, has no more than one 
other part time water operator position, and was willing to attend meetings when needed and a 1T/1D 
water operator willing to train for a 2T license, has resulted in finding two appropriate candidates that 
could replace our current primary and secondary operators, who do not meet these requirements. 

  
 The current primary water operator, Bernie St. Martin and secondary water operator, Noreen St. Martin, 

were requested to attend this meeting either in person or by phone; both declined to attend. 
 
 A motion was made to replace, effective immediately, the current primary operator, Bernie St.Martin, with 

James Gobeille and the current secondary operator, Noreen St.Martin, with Peter Consolini. The motion 
was unanimously approved. 
 

 
Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm. 

 
 

 
Submitted, 

 

Lyle Snide, Chair, Water Commission 


